The Commonwealth of Massachusetts
William Francis Galvin, Secretary of the Commonwealth
Massachusetts Historical Commission

April 4, 2007

Mr. Jon Wilhelmsen

Plympton Historical Commission
255 Main Street

Plympton, MA 02367

Dear Mr. Wilhelmsen:

The Massachusetts Historical Commission is pleased to inform you that the Plympton
Village Historic District, Plympton, Massachusetts has been accepted by the National Park
Service, Department of the Interior, for listing in the National Register of Historic Places.
Enclosed is a certificate listing this district on the National Register of Historic Places.

For your information, an explanation of the National Register of Historic Places is
enclosed. If you have any questions or wish further information, please do not hesitate to
contact the Massachusetts Historical Commission.

We share with you a sense of pride that the Plympton Village district has been listed.

Sincerely,

William Francis Gal
Secretary of the Co
Chairman, Massachusetts Historical Commission

Brona Simon
State Historic Preservation Officer
Massachusetts Historical Commission

cc: Martha Lyon, Gregory Farmer, consultants
Jack O’Leary, Plympton Planning Board
Robert Vautrinot, Board of Selectmen
Maxwell West, Plympton Historical Commission

Enclosures

220 Morrissey Boulevard, Boston, Massachusetts 02125
(617) 727-8470 « Fax: (617) 727-5128

www.sec.state.ma.us/mhc



